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Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC) 

From: Laporte, Anthony (SPAC/PSPC)

Sent April 2, 2020 1:08 AM

To: Kusnick, Chelsea (SPAC/PSPC)

Subject FW: Test kit and medical respirator/Covid-19

Attachments: Covid 19 products with shipping NA.xlsx; Res med picápeg; Res med spec.docx;

ResMed_FDA_CFG - Valid by 31-July-21.pdf; 1_CE_ResMed(1).pdf; 

1483114210 certjpeg; Certification Coverall.pdf; Class Ilprotective 

clothing.docx; FDa TEST KIT 1483114209jpeg; Mask FDA cert 

1483114211jpeg; Hypertec Systems inc..pdf; Hypertechnologie Ciara.pdf 

Hi Chelsea, 

Please add to the tracker and flag this to the department. 

Thank you, 

A. 

From: Church, Leslie (SPAC/PSPC) 

Sent: March 31, 2020, 11:59 PM 

To: Laporte, Anthony (SPAC/PSPC) <anthony.laporte@canada.ca> 

Cc: Mullan-Boudreau, Caitlin (SPAC/PSPC) <caitlin.mullan-boudreau@canada.ca> 

Subject: FW: Test Kit and Medical Respirator/Covid-19 

Could we have a look at this one and pass it up if it checks out? Merci!  

LC 

From: Martinez Ferrada, Soraya - Personnel [  

Sent: March 30, 2020 2:56 PM 

To: Church, Leslie (SPAC/PSPC) <leslie.church@canada.ca>  

Subject: Test kit and medical respirator/Covid-19 

Hi Leslie 

This company is trying to furnish test kits and medical ventilator. 

They're a serious company that has their security clearance by the market authority. 

I just wanted to flag this to you. Because since they sent the offer through the Canada web site, I know it can be long. 

Let me know what you think 

Soraya 

From: soraya martinez  

Sent: March 30, 2020 

To: Martinez Ferrada, Soraya - Personnel 1I

Subject: Fwd: test kit and medical respirator/Covid-19 
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Forwarded message 

From: Pierre-Paul Cote .
p

Hi Soraya, as discussed 

I am writing to let you know that this bid is being submitted by a major computer supplier for the 

Government of Quebec, the Quebec company Hypertec Inc. https://hypertec.com/. This is a serious and 

secure bid with reasonable prices. This bid is possible because of Hypertec’s prior business relationship with 

the pharmaceutical company Getein http://en.bio-gp.com.cn.

In addition, I would like to draw your attention to a new offer of 500 medical respirators (see attached).  

For your information, here are the other product certifications (see attached). 


